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Sunny weather at last 

 

It has made such a change to see the sunshine this 

week. Time for the annual reminder about sun safety.  

 

All children spend at least 45 minutes outside per day. 

Our youngest children spend much more and all need 

to be kept safe from the sun.  

Please send your child to school with: 

a sun hat (with name clearly written)  

 

 
a drink in a labelled, refillable bottle – water or weak 

squash. No fizzy drinks or energy drinks, please. 

 
Apply sun protection before they come to school. Staff 

will apply more, with your permission, to younger 

children.  

 
It is so important that young skin is protected from the 

sun – at home and at school. Where necessary, we will 

reduce periods outside and provide extra shade.  

Probably though, the rain will return next week, so don’t 

forget to send coats too!  

 

 

Week beginning 13th May 

Monday 13th May 

• Clubs: netball, forest school 

Tuesday 14th May  

• Clubs: outdoor activities, art, 

football 

Wednesday 15th May 

 

Thursday 16th May 

• Family learning 1pm 

• Clubs: cricket 

Friday 17th May  

• Clubs: gardening 

School breaks up on Thursday 23rd May 

and will return Monday 3rd June.  

 

Year 6 SATS 

SATS week is finally upon us. Year 6 have been working very hard and are now ready to show what 

they can do! School will run as normally as possible next week. Please ensure all children are in 

school on time so they can have a nice, relaxed start to the day. There is no reason for any child to 

feel overly anxious (a few nerves are totally normal.) This time next week, they will be done! If your 

child is ill or can’t attend school for any reason, please contact us as soon as possible so we can 

discuss options. Phone number – 01905 23159 

 

It will soon be time for us to organize 

food vouchers for families of children 

entitled to Free School Meals. If you 

think your status may have changed, 

check here: Online FSM Application 

(cloudforedu.org.uk) 

Let us know if your email address has 

changed, as soon as possible.   

https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict
https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict
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Keeping Children Safe 

Safeguarding and Family 

Support 

Designated Safeguarding 

Lead: Mrs S Ricketts  

Deputy Safeguarding Leads: 

Mrs A Donnelly 

Mr D Davies 

Mrs R Hussain 

Pastoral/ behaviour leads:          

Mr D Davies and Mr M Harrold 

Special Educational Needs: 

Mrs E Davis-Lloyd (SENDCO) 

Mrs L Montgomery (Inclusion 

lead) 

 

If you have a concern about 

a child or wish to speak about 

any worries, please see one 

of our team. They can 

signpost families to additional 

support, if it is required.  

Anyone can make a referral 

to Children’s services.  
Children's Social Care | 

Worcestershire County Council 

In an emergency, always ring 

999.  

Keeping Children Safe Online 

It is everyone’s responsibility to 

ensure children are safe in 

day to-day life and online. 

Please check your child’s 

online activity,  

• Check game age advisory 

notices  

• Limit children’s time spent 

online  

• Set filters so that 

inappropriate material is 

blocked  

• Keep phones, tablets etc 

out of bedrooms 

 

 

Attendance 

 22nd April – 10th 

May 

2023-24 

Academic year 

Reception 94.2 91.25 

Year 1 85.25 90.7 

Year 2 94.32 92.82 

Year 3 95.06 93.19 

Year 4 92.7 91.38 

Year 5 95.37 93.47 

Year 6 95.88 94.44 

 

Attendance has generally been much better overall, except in year 

1 who have had the full range of childhood illnesses! Keep up the 

improvement and get well soon Year 1!  

Less than 90% 

90 – 95% 

More than 95% 

Tell us what you think! 

LAST CHANCE to fill in our parent survey and perhaps win a prize. The 

survey will close on Sunday 12th May at 3pm. Results will be shared 

with the school Governing Body on Tuesday. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Z3WdN2Vgue 

School Governors would also like to talk to you. They want to find out 

if the school’s communication systems are effective – do they work 

for you? If not, what ideas do you have to improve things? 

Governors will be on the school playground from 2.45pm on Tuesday 

14th May. Please do talk to them – they are very friendly and give up 

their time voluntarily to help our children.  

 

 School assessments 

Teachers assess how children are doing at school every day. Each 

year more formal assessments are made in certain year groups. As 

you will see overleaf, Year 6 sit their SATS next week. Coming soon: 

Reception – teacher assessment on all areas of learning 

Year 1 – children will be assessed on their phonics knowledge in 

June. 

Year 2 – teachers are currently making assessments on reading, 

writing and maths. Some small paper tests support this judgement. 

Year 4 – will take a computer-based multiplication table test in June. 

Keep practising year 4!         

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/childrens-social-care/refer-childrens-social-care
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/childrens-social-care/refer-childrens-social-care
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/childrens-social-care/refer-childrens-social-care
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Another chance to get your voice heard 

West Mercia Police recognise that there are members of the community that do not feel heard, 

taken seriously, and in some cases, neglected. We have set up a questionnaire, the aim of this is to 

encourage feedback from the members of the local community on how West Mercia can 

improve our communication channels in the most efficient and effective way. You can access the 

questionnaire through the link below, the questions are aimed at gathering feedback and 

suggestions for improvement. 

This should only take a few minutes depending on your answers. 

 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/ym9s8x 

 

Alternatively, scan this QR code for access.  

Many Thanks for taking the time to read this message and  

hopefully clicking on the link. 

Senior PCSO Iain Sweatman 
  
 

 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/ym9s8x
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